
 

 

16th June 2021 

Dear Year 7 Parents, 

On Tuesday 22nd of June Year 7 student will have a drop down day. During the day they will have : 

 An extended form time with activity 

 An assembly in the hall 

 A Maths challenge 

 A creative lesson 

 A science practical lesson 

 A celebration of excellence where student who have been identified by their teachers for 
excellence will be recognised. 
 

All students should come to school at the usual time and assemble on the muga where they will be 

picked up by their form tutor and brought to their first activity. 

School will finish at the usual time and students will exit through the usual gate. 

All students can come to school in their PE kit and should bring school equipment with them. 

Should you have any questions please contact any member of the Year 7 Team. 

  
Yours sincerely,  

  
Ms Walsh  
Headteacher  
 


